
Greetings from KSC ASI Bagalkot city chapter  

We are delighted to inform you that we in continuation of our journey towards “ A Successful & 

service oriented, dedicated, & relaxed surgeon” , conducted a Fun trip to Goa on 16.09.17 . 

It was a fun filled holiday to all the stressed surgeons who found their other side, a relaxed , fun 

filled & singing surgeon. 

The two days trip was a memorable event.  



 


